November 28, 2024

Dear Family,
Happy Thanksgiving!

| wish all our brothers and sisters and all our families a Happy Thanksgiving. True Parents spent
many decades in America, and though True Mother now spends most of her time in Korea, she
is still celebrating Thanksgiving every year.

This Thanksgiving, | reflect on how much we have to be grateful for. Our True Mother is doing
well, she is focused on preparing for the Entrance Ceremony to the Cheon Won Gung Cheon ||
Sanctum. Her excitement toward this historical moment is Heavenly Parent’s excitement, and
it's contagious.

This week | shared with you two messages. If you missed either of them, you can find Building
Homes where Everyone Feels Loved here, and Supporting our Children Toward the Blessing
here.

| have a great deal more to share with you. There are so many exciting developments and
initiatives, and | will write again soon. But now, as we celebrate this all-American Holiday that
transcends any background, let us be grateful for being a part of this great moment in all of
history, when we can join True Mother in offering the long awaited temple to Heavenly Parent.

Happy Thanksgiving again,

Demian Dunkley
Regional President, FFWPU-USA
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